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I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on January 15, 2019 
resolved: 

  
That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, City Planning and City Planner, 
the following actions be taken with respect to Bill 66, “Restoring Ontario’s 
Competitiveness Act, 2018”: 

  
a)         the staff report dated January 7, 2019 entitled "66, “Restoring Ontario’s 
Competitiveness Act, 2018”" BE RECEIVED for information; 

  
b)         the above-noted report BE SUBMITTED to the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and 
Housing as the City of London’s comments regarding Bill 66, “Restoring Ontario’s 
Competitiveness Act, 2018”; and, 

  
c)         the Premier and the Ministers of Finance, and Municipal Affairs and Housing BE 
INFORMED that the City of London would request that any proposed legislation 
protect the public's right to community based land use planning, health and 
environmental protections, public participation and the public’s right to appeal. (2018-
D09/L11) (2.5/2/PEC)   

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
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cc.    
 G. Barrett, Manager, Long Range Planning and Research 
 T. Macbeth, Planner ll  
 D. Burns, Executive Assistant  
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